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From: Joseph Ottensoser [mailto:yottensoser2203@gmail.com)
Sent: Wednesday, June 15, 2016 9:46 PM

To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov>

Subject: No to Duke pipeline

As a resident of the proposed site of the Duke gasline. I am firmly opposed to the proposal. Such

a project which has the potential to cause serious harm, does not justify the reasons for it.
Thank You,

Joseph Ottensoser
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